    Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, April 24, 2018
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
April 24, 2018 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Andrew Kitzen, and Commissioners Thomas Brown, Thomas Collins and Edmund M. Erickson.  Vice Chairman Andre Sorrentino was excused.   
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7 pm.   
· Request the Board approve the April Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Brown the Board approved the April Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Resolved question regarding Jimmy Scuderi Sr. LOSAP payment.  Comm. Erickson researched and it was resolved.  Comm. Erickson spoke to Jimmy and informed him of the findings.  The Chiefs were also notified.

· Draft letter written by Joe Frank, Attorney for review in reference to the dumping/debris on District property located on Oakwood Road.

· Jerry LaRue, Surveyor cannot do the marking on the Oakwood Road property for three weeks.  It will cost an average of $1,800 for him to mark the property.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved to have the Oakwood Road property surveyed on the East side at a cost not to exceed $1,800.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Request the Board approve the preparation to launch the boat and paint the bottom of the boat at a cost of $700.03 by Coney’s Marine.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Brown the Board approved the preparation to launch the boat and to paint the bottom at a cost of $700.03.  Motion unanimously carried. 

After a motion by Comm. Brown, seconded by Comm. Erickson the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.







Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


